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Comments:

Regarding the proposed massive logging on the north fork of the Nooksack River in Mount Baker-Snoqualmie
National Forest: | have seen the damage done in my own neighborhood. | watched the Porter Creek fire burn in a
clearcut from my house. Helicopters spent 8 hours the next day dipping water out of our lake. The logging done
on Mosquito Lake Rd last year has drastically altered the ecosystem, wildlife, and in this time of climate change,
a complete EIS is absolutely necessary. Our clean water, salmon habitat, and the quality of life for our future
generations is at stake.



